
A Note From The Core Team

Dear Parents, 
It’s hard to believe July is here already! We hope

your summer so far has been filled with family fun,
laughter, and relaxation! Our team is so thankful for

each and every family here! We continue to be
excited to see what God has in store for our younger
generation here at HBC!  If you have any questions,

please feel free to reach out to our core team!

Prayer Requests:

The students:
Please pray that our
children and youth

continue to be
transformed into

passionate,
committed Christ-
followers and have
courage to be bold
representatives of

Christ.

The teachers:
Please pray for

wisdom and
discernment as our

teachers teach, guide,
and support the

children of HBC with
their faith journey

each week. 

A Special VBS Thank YOU: 

A heartfelt thank you to the congregation who spent time
faithfully serving in so many ways. From decorating, to

donating food or time, to most importantly praying. YOU
helped make vacation bible school a success. 

-This year we were blessed with over 130 kiddos throughout
the week, and at least 19 of those made decisions to follow

Jesus!!! 
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Curriculum Review:

As we roll through summer, we continue to dig
into God’s word each week! During first service,

the children of all ages will continue to learn
through The Betty Lukens felt system with

flannel visuals taking them through the entire
Bible. Our second service children’s church uses

The David C. Cook “Bible in Life” Curriculum
from preschool through 5th grade. This quarter

they are learning about “God Loves Us”, “We
Love God”, and “We Love Others”. The Jr High
and Sr High student are also learning from The
David C. Cook Curriculum called “Seen”. This

quarter they are studying lessons called “Who Is
Jesus”, “Forgiveness”, and “Anger

Management”.

Upcoming Activities

July 19-21 
HBC Family Camping @ Lake Raystown

July 31
Sight and Sound

August 5-9 
Camp Kanesatake Kids Week

August 11
Teen only fun day

September 1
Delgrosso’s Praise in the Park

October 6
Fall Family Activity


